

Limavady Rotary Club

26th August 2015

RECEIVED

2 7 AUG 2015

CAUSEWAY COAST AND GLENS BOROUGH COUNCIL.

Dear Sir.

Over the past five years the Rotary Club in Limavady has in cooperation with the Council raised money for distribution to local people in need. The club have done this by manning and selling to the public from the town Christmas tree yellow ribbons, on which a personal message of remembrance can be written. The ribbons are attached to the tree over the Christmas period and then removed for dedication at an ecumenical service in a local church.

The money raised is equally divided between the Salvation Army and St Vincent de Paul for local distribution and over the past years the money raised is in excess of £20,000.

The council have in the past been very supportive of our efforts allowing use of the tree, and facilitating the overall operation over the two week Christmas period.

I would on behalf of the Club ask that we have permission to once again man the tree and hopefully raise money for the charities in what has become a "tradition "in the town.

Should you require any further information or explanation of the total process I would be happy to oblige or meet with you,

Yours sincerely

C Brian McMurray

Christmas Tree coordinator

07860458426 / 02877766823

7 Tyler Avenue

Limavady BT49 0DT

brian@bmcmurray.freeserve.co.uk